Nominations for 2013 Nordic Hedge Award to
be announced

Stockholm (HedgeNordic.com) - The funds nominated for the 2013 Nordic Hedge Award will be
announced Wednesday, March 26th 2014. Nomination are a result of weighted data drawn from the
HedgeNordic database and is based on absolute and relative performance, Sharpe Ratio, consistency
of returns and annualized long term performance. The model for determining short listed funds was
co-developed by HedgeNordic as organizer of the Nordic Hedge Award and a PhD student assigned
to the project by Stockholm School of Economics.

A professional Jury will determine the winners and runners up. For a detailed description on the
jury’s role and members please visit: http://hedgeaward.com/category/the-jury/

The nomination will be published on hedgenordic.com www.hedgeaward.com and by press release
on March 26.
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